Renaissance Academy b

November 15, 2020
Dear RPSA Families,

Once again this Sunday evening we are reaching out to share information with our
school community. Early this evening Governor Whitmar addressed the state in a press
conference. In that address she announced that all high schools in the state will be
mandated to transition to virtual learning for the next three weeks. K-8 classrooms may
remain open for in school learning.

As you have likely heard, more area school districts had announced the closure of in
school learning and a switch to a virtual format for all students even prior to the
announcements this evening. Most notably, Mt. Pleasant Public Schools will be closed
tomorrow (11/16) and transition to virtual learning on Tuesday for the week for the whole
district.

As stated in last week’s Sunday update, in the case of closures related to Covid-19,
Renaissance will make decisions independent of other area schools. As a result, we
may not close our building when other area school districts need to do so. This evening
is again one of those cases.

Renaissance PSA will be open on Monday, November 16 to in school learning and
will hold all distance learning classes. Students should plan to follow their typical daily
routine on Monday, November 16.

Our priority is to offer safe, consistent learning experiences for our students. We realize
these are challenging times for families. We appreciate your constant support.

In Partnership,
Mrs. Lisa Bergman
Executive Director, RPSA



